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RESEARCH PROJECT – SEMESTER 1 COMPLETION EXPECTATIONS 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers of Year 11 Research Project Students, 
 
By now, your child has completed the Folio (30%) and is working towards completing 
their Outcome (40%) for Research Project. We are writing to remind you about the 
school’s expectations and requirements for the completion of the Research Project, a 
compulsory Stage 2 component of the South Australian Certificate of Education (SACE). 
 
The Research Project is a vital part of the curriculum and must be completed by the end 
of the semester to a C- grade or better. This standard ensures that students are 
adequately prepared for the rigors of Year 12 and are on track to successfully complete 
their SACE. 
 
We emphasize that it is crucial for students to meet this requirement. Students who do 
not achieve a C- grade or better in the Research Project will be required to enrol in an 
alternative educational institution, such as Marden or Thebarton Senior Colleges, to re-
do the subject. This enrolment will be at the student's and family's own expense and 
time. Furthermore, the Research Project must be successfully completed by the end of 
2024 to ensure students can be promoted to Year 12. 
 
Our teachers and support staff are committed to providing all necessary resources, 
guidance, and assistance to help students achieve success in their Research Project. We 
encourage you to support your child throughout this process by monitoring their 
progress and ensuring they access additional supports as necessary, including Academic 
Support on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
Research Project teacher to discuss: 
 

Andrew Glasson: andrew.glasson404@schools.sa.edu.au 
Lucyna Lenkiewicz: Lucyna.Lenkiewicz501@schools.sa.edu.au  
Peter Provis: Peter.Provis158@schools.sa.edu.au 
Rebecca Archer: Rebecca.Archer384@schools.sa.edu.au 
Sally Horner: sally.horner837@schools.sa.edu.au  

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Sally Horner      Kevin O’Neil 

HASS & CROSS-DISCIPLINARY LEADER   PRINCIPAL 
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